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COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 

 
 
 
From: Vanessa Brown 
Sent: 09 September 2017 16:55 
To: Planning Comments 
Subject: BH 2017/02736 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Re: BH2017/02736 9 Dyke Close Hove BN3 6DB 
 
As a Councillor for Hove Park Ward I am writing to object to this application. 
The rear extension would be 20 feet beyond the back of numbers 9 and 10 Dyke Close 
and would be overbearing. 
The living room of 10 Dyke Close is on the Southern part of the ground floor.There are 
windows on both the South and West elevation and they will suffer a loss of light if this 
application is granted. 
Furthermore there would be a loss of amenity to 10 Dyke Close. The patio area and 
swimming pool would be directly overlooked by the first floor windows of the extension. 
If this application should be recommended for approval I would request that it goes 
before the Planning Committee for decision. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Cllr Vanessa Brown 
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